
SALISBURY RECREATION COMMISSION 
DECEMBER 12, 2023 

 
The mee9ng was called to order at 7:32 p.m. Present were Lou Bucceri, Becky Lachaine, Lisa 
McAuliffe, Raydin Neary, Jon Rusillo, Danny Smith, and David Valcin. Chairman Bucceri presided. 
 
David moved that the agenda for the mee9ng be approved as wriTen. Raydin seconded the 
mo9on, and it was passed unanimously. David moved to approve the November 14, 2023 
mee9ng minutes as wriTen. Jon seconded the mo9on, and it was passed unanimously. 
 
Lisa reported that basketball started on Saturday, December 2, 2023.  The 1st/2nd grade group 
has about 40 par9cipants, the 3rd/4th grade group has approximately 25-30 par9cipants, and the 
5th/6th grade, in house, group has 15-20 kids. The 3rd/4th and 5th/6th grade groups may add an 
addi9onal mid-week prac9ce in addi9on to Saturdays.  Housy Hoops had their first game last 
weekend. All in-house prac9ces are held at HVRHS and the travel teams prac9ce at SCS and 
Cornwall Consolidated. 
 
Lisa had nothing new to report regarding the Pope property as she was not present at the last 
Pope Land CommiTee mee9ng. 
 
In her financial report, Lisa noted that expenses have all been within budget. 
 
Lou and Danny were reappointed as commissioners for another six year term by the Board of 
Selectman. 
 
David moved to adjourn at 7:39 p.m. The mo9on was seconded by Jon and unanimously 
approved. 


